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Treaty Land Entitlement:
Additions to Reserve Update from the Federal 

Government 

Presentation to: Peace River Regional District

September 10, 2020

• Dale Morgan, Regional Executive Director, North 
Area Ministry of Indigenous Relations and 
Reconciliation, Province of British Columbia

• Anne Seymour, A/Project Manager for  Additions 
to Reserves Unit,  Indigenous Services Canada

• Marnie Munro, Legal Counsel, Department of 
Justice Canada

Introduction
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• Provide an opportunity for the Board to hear 
an update regarding Treaty Land Entitlement 

• Provide experts from the Federal Government 
to answer questions regarding Additions to 
Reserves 

Objective


